From: Culot, Leon

To: Aquind Interconnector
Cc: Jarvis, Martyn
Subject: RE: EN020022 - Secretary of State request for further information - 03 March 2023 [HSF-
LONDON_11.FID3276652]
Date: 05 September 2023 14:11:24
Attachments: image001.png
image002.png
image003.png
image004.png
image005.png
image006.ipg

Dear Caelan,

| am assisting Martyn in relation to the application for Development Consent for the AQUIND
Interconnector.

| would be grateful if you could please inform the Secretary of State that today, 5 September
2023, AQUIND Limited and Portsmouth City Council entered into the Works Co-operation
Agreement, which has previously been the subject of information requests issued by the
Secretary of State.

The Works Co-Operation Agreement documents the process to be undertaken to ensure co-
operation between AQUIND Limited and Portsmouth City Council in relation to the delivery of
the AQUIND Interconnector and Phase 4B and Phase 5 of the North Portsea Island Coastal
Defence Scheme. It includes arrangements for the unlikely event that the works to deliver each
project overlap with one another and in relation to the restoration of land following the works to
deliver the AQUIND Interconnector, including the provision of planting and / or replacement
planting by AQUIND in overlapping areas which form part of the Coastal Defence Works.
Should the Secretary of State require any further information in relation to the agreement and
what this provides please do not hesitate to let us know.

Best,

Leon

Leon Culot
Associate
Herbert Smith Freehills LLP
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